N DO g

What is Dear JEDI?
Dear JEDI is a column within the quarterly ILOTA

Communique where question(s) from OTPs and OT/OTA
students regarding justice, equity, diversity, and inclusion
in everyday practice and learning environments will be
answered.

Who Can Submit Questions?
Anyone who is a prospective or current
OT/OTA student and OTP. Submissions are
completely anonymous.

Why Are We Doing This?

In line with the JEDI SIS vision statement, we aim to be a
resource that encourages understanding and advocacy to
establish justice, equity, diversity, and inclusion as a framework
for practice. We hope that by opening up anonymous questions
and answers to the ILOTA community we’ll gain a diverse

understanding of OT and OT'’s potential and gather ideas to

improve our field for those that receive services and our over,

profession.

Submit Questions Here:
https://[forms.gle/781UNRNKN
SAUPzZk9
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